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PBL Bronze Awards

Winter Uniforms
All students will now need to be in winter uniform. Uniforms are available at the front office. Please 
ensure that you have your child’s name or family name on ALL items especially on jumpers, jackets 
& hats. This way if anything is lost, we are able to return to the owner.

Dear Parents and Carers, 
We have been allowing students to borrow school hats or school jackets if they do not have these 
items or if their items are not part of the school uniform. While students are not “in trouble” if they 
are not in uniform, we ask them if they could swap for the day to encourage all students to wear 
school uniform. 
Please remember that all items of school uniform, both new and second–hand, are available for 
purchase from the school at any time during the school day. ​

Congratulations to Will Whitehead, 
Harley Hicks & Caleb Brown for being 
safe, responsible and respectful students at 
Gunnedah Public School and earning their 
Bronze awards.  Keep up the good work!

BOOK CLUB
due this

Thursday, 4 June



Keeping safe

CANTEEN DAY 
this Thursday
Butter chicken & rice 
with popper or water

You might notice some new markings around 
our school. These bright stickers help our 
students and staff maintain social distancing.
These are some of our students at bus lines 
this afternoon patiently waiting for their 
buses to arrive.

Assembly

Merit Awards!
KH - Neveah Walker, Amber Goldfinch & 
Angus Gardner
KL - Logan Bell 
1N - Bloom Riley & Harper Wilmen
1/2L - Libby Pisani & Haylee Bell
2A - Troy Cutmore
3L - Caleb Brown , Lilly Redfern & Nyiesha 
Foley
4/5R - Rhiannon Well & Braeson Foley
5/6A - Kulan Burge, Brayden Fitzroy, 
Torsten Williams, Maddie Mulherin & Riley 
Lancaster
K-6 -  Eli Riley & Jacob Bennett
Congratulations!

Dear Parents/Carers,
Kindergarten 2021
We are now enrolling for kindergarten 2021. 
Please contact the school for enrolment forms 
and information on our Early Birds program.
Temperature testing
We will be continuing to take all students and 
staff temperatures for the remainder of this 
week. If your child is sick, PLEASE continue to 
keep them home.
If you or your children are tested or are going to 
be tested, please inform the school.
School Reports
School reports for Semester one will be sent 
home Friday of Week 2 Term 3. If you would like 
to talk with your child’s teacher prior to the report 
coming home, please contact the school, or your 
class teacher, for a suitable time. Unfortunately 
parents are still unable to enter the school, so 
these discussions will be by phone.
Cathie McMaster, Principal



P&C meetings
Meeting for May has been cancelled.
If restrictions allow, the next meeting 

will be held on
15 June 2020 @ 5.15pm

Drop Off/Pick up 
Reminder

Morning
The front bus gate and sandpit 

gate are open until school starts.
After school starts, the only entry 

available is through the front 
office.

All of these entrances have staff 
in attendance to ensure sanitiser is 
used and temperatures are taken.

Afternoon
All gates will open at 3pm as 

usual.
Bus lines are as usual also.

CONTACT
PHONE NUMBERS

School Office
(02) 6742 2266
School Mobile 1
0472 620 978

School Mobile 2
0472 638 567

School Mobile 3
0472 660 730

School Mobile 4
0472 662 698

REMINDER - BUS ZONES
Just a friendly reminder that dropping 
off students in the bus zone is illegal 
and police have been very visible of a 

morning and afternoon.
Please remember to use the other legal 

zones for this purpose.

SCHOOL BANKING
is recommencing and

is available at our school.
School Banking is done

each Friday.
For further information, please 

contact the school office. 
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Japanese veg pancakes
Pizza muffins
Apple ring pancakes

AUTUMN FRUIT AND VEG.

Try these snack ideas:

Nutrition Snippet

healthylunchbox.com.au

For these recipes
and more visit 



 
 
 
 
 

Gunnedah Public School 
 

  

   Early Birds - 2020 
 

Gunnedah Public School’s Early Birds program will be running 
again in Term 3. This transition program is open to all children 

intending to enrol in kindergarten at Gunnedah Public School in 
2021.  

 
The program will be operating on Monday and Tuesday 

mornings beginning August 31st. 
 

More detailed information will be provided in the coming weeks.  
 

We are excited to offer this outstanding program again.  
 

Please contact Miss Flannery if you require further information.  
 

 




